
Email sent to Y6 Parents on Thurs 10th July from WSCC re. Road 

safety when starting Secondary School 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,  

 

West Sussex has asked us to share with you as parents a resource you may 

find useful as your child(ren) transfer to Secondary School in September.   

 

Attached is a copy of a resource (called ‘Safe Adventures’) designed by 

‘THINK!’, which is a Road Safety arm of the DfT.  THINK! provide online 

Road Safety resources related to schools and have been carrying out national 

campaigns for over 50 years.   

 

This resource is primarily aimed towards parents, to encourage them to speak 

with your children about their impending journey to school on their own (or 

with friends), how to plan the best route and keep themselves as safe as 

possible in the process.  The resource is a great way for parents to engage 

with their child(ren) and support them with this significant transition and 

discuss any worries or concerns. 

 

Kind regards, 

School Office  

 

 


